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NEWSLETTER WC 15TH MAY 23

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School

Diary Dates

23/05/2023 -   Y6

London

23/05/2023 -   Y5

Joe Wicks at GSHS

24/05/2023 -   Y5

Robinwood 

26/05/2023 -  

Break up for half term

SATs

Well Done!

Year 6 SATs are now complete and the Year 2 tests will be complete this week.

Well done to all of the children for having such a positive can do attitude and

for trying their very best. SATs are of course just one measure and we

recognise the vast talents our children have that cannot be measured in a

test, but make our school such a wonderful place to be.

Joe Wicks

Visit!

Fantastic news! We have been invited to be part of a visit by Joe Wicks to

George Stephenson High School on Tuesday 23rd May. The Year 5 children will

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION
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05/06/2023 - 

Training Day

06/06/2023 - 

Children return to

School

09/06/2023 -   Y6

Ice Cream Van

09/06/2023 - 

Puberty Talk Y5/6

16/06/2023

- Puberty Talk Y5/6

28/06/2023 -  Y6

Transition Day @GSHS

03/07/2023 - Y6 Full

Day Induction @GSHS

10/07/2023 - 3/4

OPAL play Day

11/07/2023 - 1/2

OPAL play Day

12/07/2023 -

5/6 OPAL play Day

13/07/2023 - REC

OPAL play Day

17/07/2023 -  

Sports Day PM

17/07/2023 -  Open

Doors - visit new class

18/07/2023 -  

Grandparents

Singalong PM

19/07/2023 -  

Grandparents

Singalong PM

20/07/2023 -  

Leavers Show PM &

Sambucas

21/07/2023 -   Year

6 Awards, Toy Day &

attend and should wear PE kit on that day. The Year 5 are incredibly excited

and we will share photographs from the day. 

New Parents Governors

Welcome!

Congratulations to Sarah Dunn, Ben Greenwood,  and Lyndsey Leavey who are

our new parent Governors. Thank you to all parents/carers for your support in

the voting.

KS1 Careers

After half term we will be talking to KS1 the children about different jobs and

careers that are available in the community. We would like to give the children

the opportunity to hear first hand about what different careers entail. If you

would like to come into school to speak to KS1 children about your career,

please speak to Miss Cheetham via seesaw to arrange the visit. The children

(and staff!) love hearing all about the hard work that goes on in different

sectors and may inspire the generation of the future to follow in your

footsteps.

We really appreciate your continued support :)

OPAL Donations

The blue barrels have been placed on the yard for any of the following

donations:

Plastic jugs, plastic beakers, funnels, washing up bowls, plastic tubing, plastic

guttering, plastic pipes. We really appreciate any donations that you can

make.

Wellbeing 

We are still working hard towards renewing the Wellbeing Award for Schools. Some

events that are in the pipeline include 'The Great British Bark off!' 18th-20th June

(more information to follow!) and 'Moneysense' sessions across school in July.

ICT

A Huge Thank you!

In the rapidly changing world of Information Communication Technology,

school has a 5 year strategic plan. The interactive whiteboards in classrooms

are coming to the end of their life and we are finding it increasingly difficult to

source replacement parts as they are obsolete. After very careful research,
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Last Day

21/07/2023 -   Year

6 Water balloon fight

OPAL Play
Days

We are excited to

welcome parents and

Carers to our OPAL

play days. You can

play alongside your

children from 2pm on

the specified dates.

Please see dates in the

diary list above.

Safety on
bikes and
scooters

Any children cycling or

scooting to school

should be wearing a

helmet. We shall

reinforce this with

children at school.

Sports Day

This is planned for the

Monday afternoon in

the final week of

school, when hopefully

we shall have good

weather. We will

confirm the start time

nearer to the event.

Mrs Dundas trialled a new style interactive board in Beech class. We will be

replacing all classroom boards. This is a huge financial investment. As school

budgets are becoming increasingly tight, the majority of the boards will be

purchased using school fund. This consists of funds that we have raised over

recent years from parental donations. In appreciation of this, we will organise

drop in sessions for parents to observe teaching and learning in your child's

class and see the range of opportunities on offer. These sessions will be

planned for the Autumn term, when your child has settled into their new class.

Friends of Westmoor

We urgently need more parent volunteers to assist the Friends of Westmoor in

Fundraising activities. We will need a group of keen individuals to plan events

such as The Summer Fair. If you could spare some time, please pass your

name to the office by Friday 26th May.
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Westmoor Primary School
Southgate, Killingworth
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk

www.westmoorprimary.co.uk 
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